
Tuesday, February 11, 2025 

Announcements 

Seniors 

Attention Seniors:  The Joint Scholarship applications are 
due to your counselor by Friday, February 21st.  You can 
find a copy of the Joint Scholarship application in the 12th 
Grade SVHS News Google Classroom.  Remember, the 
Joint Scholarship application must be fully completed in 
order to be turned in. 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning Dons!  Are your grades in need of some 
TLC?  Give your grades the attention they need.  We have 
peer tutors who are ready to help you with your academic 
questions.  Today’s tutoring during 6th period Advisory is 
MATH and SCIENCE.  Just check in with your Advisory 
teacher and ask him or her for a green slip to Room 504.  
You can also stop by Room 504 and see Ms. Gutierrez for 
an Advisory green slip.  Remember, students helping other 
students to achieve is the greatest way to rise together. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Seniors:  Have you ordered your cap and gown 
yet?  If not, go to the Senior Info section of SVDons.com 
and click on the link to Jostens to get your order in today.  
Make sure you are ready for graduation and don’t wait 
until the last minute! 

No Games Today! 
 

Scholarships 

Sports 

Hi Dons!  NAMI Club has a meeting at Lunch in the Gym 
tomorrow to celebrate Valentine’s Day and self-care 
activities!  See you there!  All are welcome!! 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons!  Just a reminder that we will be having Sadies 
on February 21st from 7pm-11pm.  Tickets are on sale 
during Brunch and Lunch, so make sure to purchase your 
tickets early!  We hope to see you guys there! 
 
 

College Visits 

Attention Seniors: The following college representative 

will be on campus doing application workshops:  

Rio Hondo College: Thursday, February 14th  

                      from 10:30-3:30 

Please scan the QR Code on the flyers posted up around 

campus or come to the Counseling Office to sign up. If you 

have any questions, see Ms. Graciano in the Counseling 

Office.  
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